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HEALTH AWARENESS PROGRAM ABOUT HAND, FOOT AND MOUTH DISEASE 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to inform you that the Ministry of Health has reported an increase in cases of Hand, 

Foot, and Mouth Disease in the UAE. In response to this, the Ministry is organizing an awareness 

program for parents. 

 

Our school clinic has scheduled an online session for the parents of Pre KG to Grade 2 on the 

Health Awareness Program regarding Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease. This session will take place 

on September 26, 2024 (Thursday), from 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM. The session will be conducted 

by Dr. Jawed from Al Rukn Medical Center. 

 

We kindly request all parents to attend this important session. 

 

You can join using the link below: 

 

https://bit.ly/3XFkYah 

 

 

 

   

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

https://bit.ly/3XFkYah

